
 

 

13.9.2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

RE Newsletter 

A mercifully brief letter from me this week as I would like you to read the RE Newsletter that Mrs 

Cannavan and Mrs Bold have prepared. It will be sent today.  

Celebration Assembly - On Fridays we have a whole school Celebration Assembly. Each class takes it 

in turns to celebrate work and share examples of how children have been living out the school 

values. This morning it was particularly wonderful to hear the children explaining to the rest of 

school what they had been working on during the week. 

Parents’ Evenings 

This term we will be having our first Parents’ Evening of the year on Tuesday 22nd October and 

Thursday 24th October. Booking instructions will be sent in the next couple of weeks. 

Coffee Morning 

Next Monday after school drop off is our coffee morning. Please stop by and enjoy a cuppa and a 

chat as well as meet other parents and carers. 

Reading Books, KS2 Diaries and Homework Books 

Your child will be bringing home reading books and for the older children, homework books. Lots of 

schools charge for these, we don’t. We spend a lot of money on these items and we’d be grateful if 

you would remind your child that they need looking after. They need to be in a waterproof bag or 

book bag and kept away from water bottles. If your child loses or damages these items, there will be 

a charge for replacements. 

National Coding Week 16th-22nd September 

National Coding Week takes place next week with an AI theme for this year. Children will be doing 

lots of coding in class with lunch time clubs available for KS2. Lots of our children already enjoy 

coding at home through games like Roblox but if it is something your child really enjoys here are 

some links to other coding activities they may want to try: 

https://hourofcode.com/uk/learn  

https://digital.wings.uk.barclays/code-playground/projects/  

Toddler Group 

Our Toddler Group is every Thursday in the school hall, 9am to 11am and only £1. Please let 

everyone with youngsters know about it. Really great fun and a chance to meet other parents. 

God Bless you and your families. 

Justine McEniff   Headteacher         
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